
From: Graham Meager   
Sent: 26 April 2025 18:27 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ragged Hall Lane 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I wish to raise an objection to this planning application. 
 
The application has already been refused twice. 
 
This is an over development of the land and with very restricted access. This was once farmland and 
should remain so. 
 
I suspect that the house would not be sociable or affordable housing which the district clearly needs. 
 
The application should be refused again. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Graham meager 
 
 
  

 




